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07/05/2018  15:11:142018/1975/P COMNOT Mr & Mrs T 

Menezes

The rear of our property at 13 Langbourne Avenue , including our garden and rear bedrooms are already 

significantly overlooked by the rear windows and (raised) ground floor roof terrace at 14 Makepeace Ave. This 

is particularly so since they cut back the tree in their back garden. The roof extension proposal with rear facing 

full height (and width) windows would markedly increase the degree to which we are overlooked. It would alter 

the view from our garden and bedroom windows. It would  have a very serious impact on our privacy and 

significantly disrupt our normal enjoyment of our property . We would urge the council to reject this proposal in 

favour of one with side, rather than rear facing windows.
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